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Dear Valued Parents,
We are pleased to inform you that your child has been selected to in the Ali Bin Harmal Educational Competition in
the field of literary creativity, encouraging us to instill the love of the Arabic language in the students' minds in its
written form through the organization of competitions and various activities. We believe that these events will
enhance the language skills of students in a fun and stimulating way. The competition will be held at the Liwa Private
School in Al Ain on Thursday, 19" of April at 8:00 o’clock in the morning.
The school will provide transportation for the students to and from the school to Liwa Private School.
We ask for your support to encourage your children to participate in the said competition.

Thank you.

The Arabic Department
Al Ain Juniors School
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